
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 8/23/2017 8:54:28 AM
Subject:

Attachments: 8-23-17 press release.pdf

Attached please find the press release regarding college and university board of trustee openings. We are now 
accepting letters of intent for 62 seats - including all 12 seats on the SC State University’s board. The term for these 
seats begins on July 1, 2018. Filing ends at 12 noon on Wednesday, September 13, 2017.
 
Thank you!
Martha Casto
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